
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

We have been made aware of two separate occasions 
whereby a man has indecently exposed himself on the 
track between the Country Park Inn, Hessle Foreshore and 
North Ferriby.

Please remain vigilant if walking in this area and report 
any concerns to Humberside Police via 101.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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